CAUMION

Stay Clear Of Overhead Lines.
Coming close to or into contact with
overhead lines will endanger life.

DO NOT install equipment that exceeds
15 feet, on top of DJ trucks. EQuipment above
this height will interfere with overhead lines.

DO NOT use bamboo, wooden or metal rods
to lift electricity lines to accommodate
equipment on trucks.This could result in loss
of life and damage electricity lines and
equipment.

DO NOT attach signs, posters or any other
items to electrical poles.

If you see any unsafe conditions, call the T&TEC Carnival

Hotline at 482-4491 from 7 a.m.to 11 p.m. or
800-TTEC (8832) 24/7.
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